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Healthy families are the foundation of our society. Financial burden is a significant 

source of strain on families that can lead to poorer social, academic, and health outcomes for 

children. According to the US Census Bureau, 13.4% of families in Ohio are impoverished. The 

average cost of diapers per year is $900 per year. If HB118 is enacted, the average family would 

save about $63 per year on diapers alone. For families in our great state of Ohio, every penny 

counts. Please vote to support HB118. 


